
 

 
Curb Side Service Notice to Customers 

We are fully committed to meeting or exceeding provincial guidelines for curb side service to ensure 

the safety of our valued customers and our matchless employees.  We prepared our Safety Plan, 

employee daily screening questionnaire with temperature check, a customer tracing and curb side 

service form, and key messaging.  We anticipated early validation by Burlington Municipal Law 

Enforcement and on January 5th we received an unannounced inspection.  We support unannounced 

inspections because that is the best way to ensure compliance. 

 

The inspecting Burlington Law Enforcement officer was knowledgeable, thorough, and entirely 

professional and polite.  We were pleased to receive his confirmation that all was in order and 

Stephanie’s Pet Grooming is compliant in every way.  We understand this is important to Burlington 

pet owners and appreciate the debate on the Burlington Together Facebook page.  The debate was 

decisively ended by MPP Jane McKenna on January 5th: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/BurlingtonCovidResponse/permalink/1852967444852441 
 

 


